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REALTORS ASSOCIATION OF INDIAN RIVER COUNTY DONATE NEW SCHOOL 

UNIFORMS TO BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF IRC 

VERO BEACH: Carol Hawk and her team at the Realtors Association of Indian River County 
conducted a successful school uniform drive for the Boys & Girls Clubs of IRC. The new uniforms 
will be distributed between the three Clubs: Vero Beach, Sebastian and Fellsmere. Executive 
Director Elizabeth Thomason shared, “This is always extremely helpful half way through the school 
year as some of the children are growing out of their uniforms. It's a big help for some of our 
families and we are very grateful to all the realtors who participated.”  

 

Pictured left to right: Carol Hawk (CEO at RAIRC) and Elizabeth Thomason (Executive Director at 
BGCIRC) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Boys & Girls Clubs of Indian River County 

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Indian River County improves the lives of young people by providing exceptional 
facilities, caring mentors, and educational programs after school and during the summer. The organization serves 
1,300 children ages 6-18 annually, and 83% qualify for free or reduced lunches in school. The Clubs operate three 
facilities, one each in Vero Beach, Sebastian and Fellsmere. For more information, visit www.bgcirc.org, 
www.facebook.com/bgcirc, or call 772-299-7449. 
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